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Terry Sieck’

Landfill

Soil to Landfill

[ spent some time with Zach at the landfill yesterday

The bottom line is- still very limited-room to work and construction schedule falllng behind due to weather. We see no
way to place even a limited amount of contaminated soil on the Imer for at least a month — maybe longer if the weather
does not cooperate. : :

I know you were counting on us as a cost effective way to dlspose of the soil, but it doesn’t look feasible at this time.
Nellie, at the landfill, said she suggested Spruce Ridge as a possible site within easy hauling distance.

| am sorry things didn’t work out.

Marlin



